SHUSWAP

OPTOMETRIC CENTRE

COVID 19 UPDATE

Please be advised that all office visits including exams, frame
selections, repairs, pick-ups, and drop-offs are by appointment
only. We are required to wear a face mask in our office, and ask
that you bring yours to your appointment.

We are happy to serve our patients and community and are
committed to keeping you as safe as possible.

Thank you,

The Shuswap Optometric Team
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